TELEPHONE : 3973 SUNDERLAND.

Register of ;%h’ipping,

55, Fawcett Street,

Sunderland,  16th August 1935.

Zeeference
.
Dear 8ir,
S. 8. "LA CRESCENTA".

el

With further reference to your letter of the 30th ult.,
regarding the repairs. to shell plates F.1 port and starboard,

we may state the fractures found in both plates were attributed

to the damage, and had no connection with the fracture on F.1
port, which had been welded at Felmouth in June 1930.
On examination this weld was found to be satisfactory.
We are, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

THE SURVEYORS
emont) Z @Wkﬂd
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The Secretary,
LONDON,







